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UNABLE TO PICK UP RGT 
 

 

We have been notified by several members that they are unable to pick up RGT for 

August via Sked+ because the Training tab is not there. We have contacted the Company 

regarding this issue and are awaiting a response.  If you have RGT in August and cannot 

pick up RGT via Sked+ please email me with your name, employee number and 

preferred date you would like to take RGT at sgonzales@iamDL142.org with "RGT" in 

the subject line. 

     Sincerely and fraternally,  

     Sara Gonzales 
               

     Sara Gonzales 

          GENERAL CHAIR 
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 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

    I. Levy  

 District 142 Executive Board 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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